

Meghan Warren Principal Monica Arbow, Assistant Principal

Hiteon Elementary School
13800 SW Brockman Road
Beaverton, OR 97008
503-356-2140 • FAX: 503-356-2145
Meghan_warren@beaverton.k12.or.us
Monica_arbow@beaverton.k12.or.us

Hiteon Mission Statement

Hiteon is a community dedicated to providing an educational experience in which everyone can reach their full potential and make positive societal contributions. We strive to enhance personal, community, and global identities while developing life-long learners.

September 5, 2016

Dear Hiteon families,

As you know, the Beaverton School District tested all schools and support facilities for lead in the drinking water in June and July 2016. In all, over 6,000 samples were taken.

Here are the results for Hiteon:

There were 72 locations tested with two samples drawn from each, 144 samples total, including outside spigots. We had zero drinking faucets that tested 15 parts per billion (ppb) or higher. Samples ranged from none detected to 8.88 ppb for lead, no samples being above action level.

At this time, there is no further action needed.

The District has established a webpage to keep the community informed. Where can I get more information? Lead line: leadline@multco.us 503-988-4000

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Meghan Warren and Monica Arbow

Meghan Warren, Principal Monica Arbow, Assistant Principal